
  Parent Consultations 

These take place on Tue. 12th and Thurs. 14th. 

By now you would have received your 

appointment time. If not, please let us know 

a.s.a.p. 

Do arrive a few minutes early, so that you can 

enjoy looking at your child’s folder, which 

contains all their work. These will be available 

in their classrooms. 

JTLYK Reception 

Friday 8th March 2019. 

World Book Day  

It was World Book Day yesterday. Your child would have brought home a book 

token which can be redeemed against the price of a book at one of the local 

book stores. As always, we encourage you to read and share stories with your 

children. 

 

Dear Parents 

We have had a most exciting time in 

reception this past week. Our chicks have 

hatched! A real “Heaven in the moment” 

experience. 

The children have enjoyed observing the 

changes of a newly hatched ‘wet’ chick to a 

fluffy, cheeping one, eager to eat and drink. 

They have been enthusiastic to record their 

observations in their ‘chick diary’. 

A reminder that you are invited on Monday 

11th March at 2.15pm to view the chicks and 

see your child’s ‘chick diary’ and let them 

share with you all about what they have 

learned. 

We also plan on singing a song! 

Best wishes from the Reception Team.☺ 

 

Red Nose Day 

This is on Friday 15th March. The children 

should wear something red and are 

encouraged to bring in a ‘funny’ book or joke 

to share with the class. We ask for a £1 

donation, please, which will go to the Comic 

Relief charity. 

House Art Competition 

The children are invited to 

create at home, a piece of 

art (subject of their own 

choice). It is to be no 

bigger than A4 and can be 

in a medium of their own 

choice, including mixed 

media.  

Their full name, class and 

house team needs to be 

written on the back.  

Entries to be in by 27th 

March. 

 


